The 5th Carleton Community Art Exhibition
Frequently Asked Questions

Exhibition: Friday, 17 January — Sunday, 26 January 2020
Carleton University Art Gallery, St. Patrick’s Building (http://cuag.ca)
Opening reception: Friday, 17 January 2020, 12—-1 pm

1) Who is eligible to participate in The 5th Carleton Community Art Exhibition?

To be eligible for this exhibition, you must:
e Be a current Carleton University student (please provide your student number on the
submission form)
e Be a current or retired Carleton University staff member
Be a current or retired Carleton University faculty member
e Be a graduate of Carleton University

2) If I am a Carleton community member, are my family or friends eligible to submit artwork?

Unless they meet one of the above criteria, friends or family members of the Carleton community are
NOT eligible to participate.

3) What kind of artwork do you accept?

We accept:
e Paintings that are ready to hang (for example, works on canvas must be outfitted with a wire)
e Framed drawings, prints, or photographs that are ready to hang
e Textiles that are ready to hang
e Sculptures

Please note: if your artwork falls outside this criteria, please contact CUAGcommunity2020@gmail.com.

There may be other opportunities for you to display your art at corresponding events during the week of The 5th
Carleton Community Art Exhibition.

4) When can I drop off my artwork at the gallery?

Your artwork can only be dropped off Sunday, 12 January 12pm — 5pm, Monday, 13 January 10am -
8pm and Tuesday, 14 January 10am — 5pm

Please note that we cannot accept artwork outside of these dates and times. If you are not able to come in

during the allotted time period, please contact the curator at CUAGcommunity2020@gmail.com to make other
arrangements.

5) When can I pick up my artwork?

Your artwork can be picked up on Monday, 27 January between 9 am and 5 pm and Tuesday, 28
January between 10 am and 8 pm.

If you are not able to come in during the allotted time period, please contact the curator at
CUAGcommunity2020@gmail.com to make other arrangements. Please note that the CUAG does not accept any
responsibility for the storage of your artwork after 28 January, 2020.

If you have any other questions, please email CUAGcommunity2020@gmail.com and we will
respond as soon as possible.
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